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10 March, 2005 55-2 

Dear Secretary, 

I refer to previous correspondence in relation to the Waste Licence application, 
register number 55-2 by Sterile Technologies Ireland Ltd. in relation to a 
facility/premises located at Sterile Technologies Ireland Ltds, 430 Beech Road, 
Western Industrial Estate, Naas Road, Dublin 12. 

.Please include the enclosed documentation in the copy of the correspondence file 
associated with this application, which is available for public inspection at your 
offices. 

Your co-operation in this matter is greatly appreciated. Should you have any 
difficulties please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 

Encl. 
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16 July, 2004 

Dear Secretary,. 

55-2 

I refer to previous correspondence in relation to application for the review of a waste 
licence, register number 55-2 by Sterile Technologies Ireland Ltd. in relation to a 
facility/premises located at Sterile Technologies Ireland Ltd., 430 Beech Road, 
Western Industrial Estate, Naas Road, Dublin 12. 

, 

Please include the enclosed documentation in the copy of the correspondence file 
associated with this application, which is available for public inspection at your 
offices. 

Your co-operation in this matter is greatly appreciated. Should you have any 
difficulties please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Ann Bosley 
Programme Officer u 

Office of Licensing & Guidance 

Encl. 

Guardians of the Environment 


